
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 14, 2013 
 
Dale Schultz 
1312 Sheridan Dr. 
Hastings, Nebraska 68901 
 
Dear Dale, 
 
Once again, I thank you and the Hastings Sunrise Rotary for helping with Experience the Museum 
2013.  I think this is the 7th year the museum has provided a free evening and the 5th with the 
manpower from Sunrise Rotary!   
 
This year a total of 263 people went in the museum and enjoyed all of the exhibits along with the 
Kool-Aid and cookie reception provided by the Hastings Sunrise Rotary members. 149 museum 
goers also went to the planetarium and enjoyed a 15 minute live show titled the Sky Tonight.  
Two showings of Kenya 3D brought 220 people to the museum’s Lied Super Screen Theatre.  All 
received free 3D glasses. 
 
We had many families with kids under 10 years old.  At least half of those that attended were 
probably Hispanic.  Twenty-six people walked to the museum from Crossroads, our local 
homeless shelter.   
 
We could not provide this event without your help!  Your sponsorship offsets the royalty and 3D 
fees associated with the film, printing flyers and having the museum available after hours.    
 
I have enclosed a few thank you cards written by those who attended the event.  I believe 
everyone truly appreciated our extra efforts to make the museum available to them. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rebecca Matticks 
Director 


